Welcome to 1/2 B Informational Parent Meeting
Wednesday, August 18th
5:15-5:30pm

Welcome to a new school year!  I am very excited about our class and I hope your family is too.  This will be a year of new opportunities to grow.  As we study each theme, we will build on the skills we have and expand our thinking.  Your child will be challenged to work to his/her greatest potential.

We will begin learning reading and math through a theme about the ocean.  Also, in these first weeks we will be getting to know each other, practicing working in a group, and becoming familiar with school/classroom routines and rules.
Our school day begins at 8:15.  Each day I will meet the students at the front doors and we will walk in together.  Dismissal time is 3:15.  Bus students will line up in the commons area and I will walk the rest of the students to the South main doors (facing Norway) to be picked up.  If your child is meeting a sibling, they need to meet them in the commons area.
Our class newsletter will be sent every Friday by email or may be viewed on our website.  Show and Tell topics and spelling chunk for the following week will be in each newsletter.
Our schedule for the day is a follows:

· Writing, Art (T only)
8:20-9:00 
· Snack 


9:00-9:10
· CCC


9:10-9:40
· Reading

9:40-11:10
· Recess/Lunch

11:10-11:50
· Power Block

11:50-12:20
· Math


12:20-1:40
· Recess


1:50-2:10
· Music


2:10-2:40  (M&TH)

· P.E.


2:10-2:40 (W&F)
· Guidance

2:10-2:40 (T)
· Show & Tell

2:40-3:10
Some important changes:
· Spelling, Handwriting Without Tears, Poetry, ECAW will be a part of writing time
· No mid morning recess

· Folders will go home at the end of each unit (every 2-4 weeks)

· Individualized Spelling Lists, spelling homework points, spelling tests

· Reading Centers/grades

· Science, Social Studies and Health are integrated into the reading, math and writing curriculum

· Show & Tell

· Book Box/Book in a Bag

· Discipline 

Snacks are shared in the morning.  Please refer to the snack calendar to see when it’s your child’s day to bring snack.  I also want to encourage healthy snacks and if you need some healthy snack ideas we have several helpful websites for you and your child to visit on our class website.  We have students with peanut allergies in our room.  Remember to read all labels and only send snacks without peanuts or are not made in a factory with peanut products.  I appreciate your help in this important matter. 
Keeping hydrated helps students think and perform better in school.  I encourage my students to bring a water bottle each day and use it in a responsible way.

I look forward to having a great year with you and your child.  I know that we will work together to ensure their happiness and success!  Let me know if you need anything and I will do my best to help.  You may contact me at the school #995-3090 or at home #996-1275.
Check us out on our class website!  http://bb042.k12.sd.us
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